
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Milan, November 15th 2016 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
 
 
 
We have known Arteza in a professional capacity since 2015,  sharing in 
a proactive way our international approach to landsdcape design in 
russian projects. 
We started collaborating  for the urban landscape design about  the 
project “Nedelina street and International Street” in Odintsovo, in order 
to define a high quality urban image, along with dynamic related to the 
surrounding context.  
We consider this collaboration precious, since has allows us to improve 
our local knowledge and the professional relationship with high 
potentialities for the future, due to Arteza’s great professional skills and 
cooperative attitude.  
It’s vital for LAND, located in Milan, Italy, to have Arteza as a proactive 
and trustworthy Russian partner, as they are in a position to give us 
great comfort and strong confidence during the overall design process.  
 
 
I would like to point out that LAND will be glad to continue a 
collaboration for any future projects and to recommend Arteza as a local 
partner to any possible clients. 
 
 
Regards 
Andreas Kipar 
LAND Milano 
President and Founding Partner  

 
 
 
 
 


